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     Alpaca feed mix 

Alpaca mix is a nutritionally balanced, quality feed 
supplement suitable for all alpacas. Alpaca mix is a 
complete formulation ideal for supplementing poorer 
quality pastures. This product contains 12% protein 
and 11 Mj/kg of metabolizable energy., and contains 
good levels of calcium & phosphorus, which are both 
essential for growing stock and lactating hembras. 
Alpaca mix is formulated to be fed at up to one third 
of the daily intake [approx. 500 grams per head per 
day adult alpacas]. Although alpacas are not greedy 
eaters, this product also contains a reasonable 
amount of salt and lucerne to prevent any 
engorgement problems. 

 

Crude Protein      12%     

Crude Fibre           12.7% 

Energy MJ/KG      11mj 

Max added Salt    1%            Urea        nil. 

Dry matter               90% 

Added Sodium Bicarbonate 1% 

Manufactured from rolled barley, rolled oats, rolled 
lupins, lucerne chaff, vegetable oil, molasses, sodium 
bicarbonate, ruminant mineral pellet containing 
calcium, phosphorus, salt, magnesium, sulphur, trace 
minerals and vitamins AD,E. trace minerals Manganese, 
Iron , Zinc , Copper , Cobalt , Iodine , Selenium . Natural 
Mycotoxin Binder added. 

 

Up to 500 grams per head per day. 

Introduce gradually over a 10 to 14 day period. 

Ensure roughage is available. 

Ensure clean fresh water is available at all times 

 

 

 

Compass feeds is a Feedsafe accredited stockfeed 
manufacturing facility 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20 kg bags, 500 kg to 800 kg bulka bags. 

This product does not contain restricted animal 
material. 

Store in a cool dry place, nil withholding period. 

Best before…6 months from manufacture date 

FEEDING  RATE: 

 

 

 PACK SIZES : 

 

 

CONTAINS: 

FEEDSAFE ACCREDITED 


